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Comments: Hello,

 

I am originally from Colorado Springs, CO. I've experienced first-hand what happens when we build "attractions"

on mountains. This type of project is dangerous. It displaces wildlife that is forced to move into less trafficked

areas. Sometimes forcing the wildlife into neighborhoods and communities where they become a danger to

citizens and lack their usual resources. 

 

A project like this takes away from the beauty and serenity of the wild. I go to Sandia peak to bask in the quiet

beauty of this earth and what it has to offer. Putting a rollercoaster on the peak is a noisy eyesore. We do not

want that kind of tourism here. It serves no one. 

 

Thank you,

 

Lindsey Costley


